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The School of Health and Human Performance in Dublin City University (DCU) are currently
performing a nationwide research project to investigate the knowledge, attitudes and
perceptions towards concussion in Gaelic Games.     We are currently recruiting players,
coaches and referees greater than 18
years of age to
partake in this research. Participants can be involved in Gaelic Football, Hurling or Camogie.
We are currently contacting GAA club secretaries nationally and requesting that they forward
this email to all of their club’s members.
     
 
 
The research involves completing a short online questionnaire that will take approximately 8-10
minutes. The link for this questionnaire is below.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/P78M6DG      

A link below is a Plain Language Statement, which outlines the purpose of the research project,
the benefits/risks to participants and the confidentiality agreement. Please take some time to
read this before deciding if you would like to complete the questionnaire.

  

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Plain Language Statement

  

Kind Regards,

  

Mr. Shane Farrington

  

 

  

Research Team:
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/P78M6DG
images/DCU.pdf
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Dr. Siobhán O’Connor

  

Mr. Enda Whyte

  

Mr. Shane Farrington

  

Ms. Roisin Leahy

  

 

  

Contact Information:

  

Mr. Shane Farrington

  

Email:  dcuconcussionstudy@outlook.com

  

Ph No: 01-7008579
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